Matthew Reckard

I suggest that a condition for issuance of a permit for a "microreactor" be that the applicant
demonstrate that they have a plan for the safe decommissioning, removal, and permanent disposal
of the facility and wastes it may generate, and the means to pay for such decommissioning, removal
and permanent disposal.



